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SAFETY BULLETIN 42 

Control Measures for Access to Ships 
 

Further to the COVID-19 Public Health Response Order 2020,  
Northport recommends these controls are used for all vessels. 

 
• All ship’s crew accessing the wharf MUST wear PPE (including 

face mask and gloves) at all times. 
 

• Where possible communications with ship’s crew should be 
undertaken on the wharf or on deck.  Port Users should only 
access the ships accommodation if absolutely necessary.  
 

• Port Users must wear face masks and gloves when entering the 
ships accommodation. 
 

• Port Users to maintain social distancing with ship’s crew of 2 
metres at all times. 
 

• Port Users must wear face masks and gloves for all close 
contact with ship’s crew within 2 metres and for periods of 15 
minutes or longer.   
 

• Hand wash facilities and/or sanitiser must be available for staff 
getting on/off vessels and should be regularly used.  
 

• Rigid enforcement of social distancing protocols and correct 
use of PPE will be conducted on a regular basis. 

 

For more information please see the link below: 

COVID-19 Public Health Response (Maritime Border) Order 2020 

http://www.legislation.govt.nz/regulation/public/2020/0134/latest/LMS363151.html?search=ts_act%40bill%40regulation%40deemedreg_covid_resel_25_a&p=1
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